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12/10/2021  

 
Dear Parent/ Guardian,  
  
We hope that your daughter has settled into Coláiste Bríde and is enjoying secondary school.  
An important part of our First Year Induction Programme involves organising a well-being/bonding 
day for students once they have become familiar with their new surroundings and daily routine.    

This Friday, 15th of October, we hope to bring all six First Year class groups to Curracloe.  This is 
a friendship-based activity, and it is hoped that students will benefit from this trip, not just as a 
school outing, but it will give them an opportunity to get to know their teachers, their CARA mentors 
and their new classmates better in an out of school context while having fun together.  

During the trip time will be allocated for a walk on the Raven Wood, a picnic lunch on the beach and 
some fun beach activities with our CARA mentors.  Students will be supervised by the First Year Head, 
Ms. Murphy, and accompanying teachers.  

The cost of the trip is provided for by the school. Students are asked to bring a packed lunch and extra 
snacks as there may be no shop facility available.  Extra treats will be provided to all students on their 
return to school.   

Students will have their first class at 8:45am as normal and will depart at 9:45am.  We expect to return 
for 1:45pm, for the last class of the day. There is no need to bring in any books/materials for last class 
as the CARA mentors have some activities organised.   

Students will need to wear their school jacket, runners and their correct PE gear on Friday.  Extra 
layers may be worn underneath in case of bad weather, although so far, the forecast for Friday looks 
fine.  As with all school trips, we expect our students to behave in accordance with our school’s Code 
of Positive Behaviour.   

Please fill in the online permission FORM attached here https://forms.office.com/r/SBW67mW1uh  
 and submit before Thursday at 9:00am.  

It is hoped that the trip will be an enjoyable and fun day out for all involved.  
 
Yours sincerely,    
   

_____________________ 

Kiera O’Sullivan 

Principal 
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